
PUBLIC NOTICE 
BRISTOL COUNTY RETIREMENT BOARD 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
The Bristol County Retirement System is evaluating domestic large cap value equity managers 
(“Proposed Product”) for a potential mandate of up to approximately $75 million. Individual 
contracts will be awarded and stated in accordance with M.G.L. Ch. 32 and all applicable 
investment guidelines administered by the Public Employee Retirement Administration 
Commission (“PERAC”). The Board reserves the right to reject any and all proposals at its 
discretion or to select more than one manager and to determine the amount of assets each will 
manage.  
 
To obtain a copy of the RFP please visit http://segalmarco.com/about-us/client-rfps/. No phone 
calls please. Please direct questions pertaining to the Request for Proposal via email only to 
bostonrfp@segalmarco.com. RFPs may be obtained up to the proposal deadline. 

Proposal deadline is Tuesday, November 26, 2024 at 12:00 PM EST. 
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